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Safety Recall 
47T2 

Safety 
Recall 47T2 

What vehicles are 
included in Safety 
Recall 47T2? 

 

      

What is the safety 
concern for Safety 
Recall 47T2? 

A brake line may leak at the 
threaded connections. Brake fluid 
leaks can lead to an increase in 
stopping distance, which may 
increase the risk of a crash. If a leak 
is present, the low brake fluid 
warning light will illuminate in the 
instrument panel. After the reservoir 
of the potentially affected brake 
circuit is completely depleted, the 
brake pedal travel may begin to 
increase or the pedal may begin to 
feel soft. 

      

Are there any 
precautions I should 
take because my 
vehicle is part of Safety 
Recall 47T2? 

Affected vehicles can continue to be 
driven as usual, but if the brake fluid 
warning light illuminates, or if the 
brake pedal travel increases or feels 
soft, customers are advised to 
contact the nearest authorized 
Volkswagen dealer or qualified 
workshop without delay in order to 
have the vehicle inspected/repaired. 

      

What is the repair for 
the Safety Recall 
47T2? 

To address this potential issue, your 
authorized Volkswagen dealer will 
replace the affected brake lines. 

      

When will the repair for 
Safety Recall 47T2 be 
available? 

Repairs for this recall have begun.  
Please contact your authorized 
Volkswagen dealer without delay to 
schedule this recall repair. To set up 
an appointment online, please visit 
www.vw.com/find-a-dealer. 

 

 


